
PLANNING COMMISSION 

 

The charge of the Planning Commission is to assist the Council in achieving the Town’s 

Comprehensive Plan for orderly growth and development by analyzing, evaluating, and 

recommending responsible town policies, ordinances, and planning standards that manage 

land use and involving the community in long-range planning. 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION OF PLANNING COMMISSION  

TO THE TOWN COUNCIL 

 

This record of the Planning Commission reflects action taken at the March 20, 2018 meeting of 

the Planning Commission. 

 

Endorsement:  The Planning Commission endorses the Transportation and Connectivity 

Advisory Board’s petition to Council to Adopt a Vision Zero Policy for the Town of Chapel 

Hill.  
  

March 20, 2018 

 

Motion: Commissioner McCullough moved and Commissioner Rees seconded that the Planning 

Commission endorse the petition, and acknowledged that Vision Zero is a real commitment that 

will cost money although the Commission still thinks it's important. 

 

Vote:  5 – 0 

 

Ayes:  Amy Ryan (Chair), John Rees (Vice-Chair), Melissa 

McCullough, Louie Rivers, and Whit Rummel. 

 
Nays: None 

 

 

Prepared by:    Aaron Frank, Planning and Development Services Staff 

 

 


